
Ennis, Tina 
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Sent: 
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David Lochbaum <dlochbaum@ucsusa.org> 
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FOIA Resource 
WWW Form Submission 

Below is the result of your feedback form. It was submitted by 

Related (.asp ------

David Lochbaum (dlochbaum@ucsusa.org) on Sunday, March 06, 2016 at 12:13:02 

through the IP 63.141.200.6 

using the form at http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/foia/foia-submittal-form.html 

and resulted in this email to foia.resource@nrc.gov 

Company/Affliation: Union of Concerned Scientists 

Address1: PO Box 15316 

Address2: 

City: Chattanooga 

State: TN 

Zip: 37415 

Country: United_States 

Country-Other: 

Phone: 423-468-9272 

Desc: ML 14049A282, ML 14034A359, ML 14034A364, ML 14034A 169, and the responses to NRC Bulletin 
2012-01 dated on or about October 24, 2012, from the licensees for Farley Units 1 and 2, Hatch Units 1 and 2, 
and Vogtle Units 1 and 2. 

FeeCategory: Educational 

Media Type: 

MediaType_Other_Description: 

Expedite_lmminentThreatText: 

Expedite_UrgencyTolnformText: 
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Waiver_Purpose: UCS reviewed the publicly available responses to Bulletin 2012-01, but could not find these 
responses in ADAMS. UCS is monitoring the 2.206 petition submitted by seven NRC employees and wants to 
understand the situation at all the plants, not just some of the plants. 

Waiver_ExtentToExtractAnalyze: UCS has already posted commentaries to our All Things Nuclear blog about 
the January 2012 event at Byron (Fission Stories #111 ), the fix implemented by Exelon (Fission Stories #168), 
and the 2.206 petition. UCS is getting contacted by reporters and citizens around the country asking how the 
problem affects the nuclear plant in their communities. UCS seeks the responses to see how the nuclear plants 
are protected against degraded voltage conditions. 

Waiver_SpecificActivityQuals: UCS has been invited to participate in a webinar on open phase conditions. In 
addition to that forum, UCS will likely develop commentaries about open phase conditions for our website and 
blog. 

Waiver_lmpactPublicUnderstanding: Plants have different configurations (single unit, multiple unit, two or more 
connections to offsite power sources, various switchyard designs, etc.). UCS seeks the requested document to 
put a generic problem into site-specific contexts. Our commentaries will be as jargon-lite and acronym-free as 
possible -- something not found in the NRC and industry documents that the public can find. Thus, UCS hopes 
to feed the public's appetite for information about this safety problem. 

Waiver_NatureOfPublic: According to the 2.206 petition, every nuclear power operating in the U.S. and every 
one under construction is affected by this design vulnerability. Over 100 million Americans live within 50 miles 
of one or more of these nuclear plants. There's considerable interest across the country on this subject. In fact, 
UCS has also been contacted by reporters and citizens in France asking if the U.S. problem affects nuclear 
plants there. We can't answer that question, but we can try to answer it about U.S. plants. 

Waiver_MeansOfDissemination: UCS will provide information via webinars and postings to the UCS website 
and blog. 

Waiver_FreeToPublicOrFee: Materials posted to the UCS website and blog are available for 
viewing/downloading free of charge. 

Waiver PrivateCommericallnterest: None. 
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